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We would like to let you know that Cambridge O Level Art will be examined for the last time in November 
2014. Schools in Pakistan, Bangladesh, Brunei, Maldives and Mauritius will be able to enter students for 
the new Cambridge O Level Art and Design from June 2015. Schools in other countries are advised to 
enter students for Cambridge IGCSE Art and Design (0400), a popular course with schools worldwide, 
providing students with an ideal foundation for further study. 
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